ATTENTION
Town of Oxford
Residents

Take notice that all vehicles and garbage cans must be removed from roadsides during a
snowfall. It is also against highway law for anyone to place, or have placed, snow or ice on town
roads, thereby creating a hazard for the motoring public.

To protect your mailbox please make sure it is secure and away from snow banks. The Oxford
Highway Department is not responsible for repair or replacement of damaged mailboxes.

Please take notice that any unattended vehicles, left along the Town of Oxford Roads, will
be towed away at owner’s expense.

By Order of the Oxford Town Board.

James W. Hemstrought Jr.
Town Clerk



